
THE FORUM FOR ery HISTORY 

July 12, 1975 

Mrs. Sylvia Meagher 

c/o Post Office 

Ocean Beach, NY 11770 

Dear Mrs. Meagher: 

Our typed copy of your article "Notes for a New Investigation" (Esquire, 

December 1966) is enclosed. I would appreciate your looking it over and 

calling me collect with any changes you feel are appropriate. 

I have also enclosed a copy of the section from your book Accessories 

After the Fact entitled "A New Investigation" for your review. You had 

suggested that we might be able to combine an excerpt from this section 

with the article from Esquire for a more complete statement of your views 

on how a new investigation into the assassination of President Kennedy 

ought to proceed. 

Once we have agreed on editorial changes I'll contact the respective 

publishers for reprint permission. 

My thanks, in advance, for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Cashowce Sd wrk 

Christiane Schlumberger 
Managing Editor 
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